44888880
TEPSEVAY; 7

NEWSLETTER . ©

Message from the Principal

BELIEVE N YOURSELY
)

Echo Gecko week is an exciting week in our yearly calendar that has been a part of our school for many
years. It was started as a commitment to developing an awareness of our beautiful surroundings and
ensuring that our children are inspired by our unique environment.

,
While our Intersen Phase learners go on tours to explore various locations, our Foundation phase are
engaged in art-based activities as well as many nature-based activities to showcase how fortunate we are
to live in this country.

This past week, we used art to beautify our school, had shake safety courses, enjoyed a tour to Polokwane,
a water fun day as well as a wonderful go-kart day as we welcomed our ECD learners for their first visit to
the Preparatory campus for the year.

Echo Gecko week is always fun and we are proud to uphold this tradition yearly and while we change up
the activities through the years, we remain committed to developing an environmental awareness as well
as a love for nature and our beautiful school nestled at the foot of the Soutpansberg Mountain Range.

We are all grateful for our passionate teachers for driving this initiative and for all their efforts in ensuring
that our children enjoy this special week.




